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14/09/2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

Y6 Bowling – Wednesday 20th September 2023 
 
Year 6 have been selected to take part in a bowling event at Cramlington leisure Centre as part of National 
Fitness Day. The event will take place during the morning. 
 
We will be travelling by coach and back in time for normal lunch. 
  
Please ensure your child has their full P.E. kit; black shorts/joggers and a white t-shirt, with no branded 
logos and supportive trainers. Unfortunately, if children do not have their P.E. kit, they will be unable to 
attend. Children should also bring a drink of water in a named water bottle. 
 
Please complete and return the consent slip to school by Monday 18th September. 
 
Photographs and/or media will be taken throughout the event and may be used on the Blyth Schools 
partnership website, social media and local press, please contact school if you do not wish your child to be 
photographed. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr T Hutton 
Deputy Head Teacher 
Year 5/6 Teacher 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 

Y6 Bowling – Wednesday 20th September 2023 
 
 

I give permission for my child ……………………………………………………. 
 
To take part in the Y6 Bowling on Wednesday 20th September 2023 
 
 
Signed Parent/Carer ………………………………………………………………. 

 
Please return this slip by Monday 18th September 2023 
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